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Youth Party Activities - September 2019

The 3rd Board of Trustees Meeting was held at the National Headquarters,

Abuja on 28th September, 2019. The following issues were considered:

Appraisal of the Party’s growth, particularly the



Status of the drive to create nationwide awareness
State of in-house support units
State of the drive to build a sustainable funding base
Recruitment of new party members; and,

2 (two) appeals on decisions of the National Disciplinary Committee were
considered and disallowed.

The Board agreed to meet annually except in the event of an emergency.

We need your help on our journey to shape the future. Donate to the
Youth Party now

The 15th National Executive Committee meeting was held at the National

Headquarters, Abuja on 28th September, 2019. The following matters were
considered:

Finance
Recruitment and mobilization of members
Update on Policy Review; and,
Communications

Interested in making a change and shaping Nigeria's policy? Join the
Youth Party!

The National Disciplinary Committee sat on 10th and 25th September, 2019 to
decide on 4 (four) disciplinary complaints: 



4 (four) complaints were persistent absenteeism from meetings and
failure to redeem voluntary financial pledges.
1 respondent resigned from the Party and another respondent
stepped down from his position.
The decisions on the remaining complaints are pending.

September Financials

One more thing...

We need allies on the journey to shape the future. Please send the newsletter
to anyone else who is interested in shaping the future of Nigeria and click the
buttons below to join the movement or make donations to the Youth Party.

Thanks for your unending support. Let's shape the future!

- Youth Party

DONATE TO SHAPE THE FUTURE

JOIN US

VISIT OUR WEBSITE
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